
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Gilbert Paterson Middle School Council invites all parents/guardians to participate in school council activities 

and support its efforts to enhance the education of the students of Gilbert Paterson.  School Council meetings 

are held monthly, though parents are free to attend as many as they wish.  These meetings are a great place to 

meet other parents and exchange information in an informal atmosphere regarding education matters at school, 

district and provincial levels.  Agendas are prepared for each meeting listing items for discussion and 

information.  Minutes are taken and posted on the school’s website and on the parent bulletin board in the 

school.  Parents can also receive the minutes directly by e-mail if they wish (Please indicate below).  In 

addition, there are many volunteer opportunities for parents at Gilbert Paterson.  Previous activities requiring 

parent involvement have included fundraising, staff appreciation, the Scholastic Book Fair, and the “Feed the 

Bug” food drive.  Please fill out this form and return it to the school.   

 

GILBERT PATERSON MIDDLE SCHOOL COUNCIL INFORMATION AND VOLUNTEER FORM 

 

 
Name: _______________________________________Phone: ____________________ 

 

E-mail: ________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Names of children and grades (optional): 

 

______________________________________________ grade _________________ 

 

______________________________________________ grade _________________ 

 

______________________________________________ grade _________________ 

 

 

Check the following: 

 

____  Please add my name to the volunteer list so that I can be notified of volunteer   opportunities 

and choose those that fit my schedule.  

  

____  I would like to receive meeting agendas and minutes as well as council updates.    Please add my 

contact information to the school council e-mail list.  

 

____     I would be interested in helping in the school library on a regular basis. 

 

____  I have additional questions regarding school council.  Please contact me. 


